
11 January 2007
CIRCULAR No. 2/2007
TO:
THE RECTORATE, REGISTRAR, DEANS, CHIEF DIRECTORS, CAMPUS DIRECTORS, DIRECTORS AND HEADS OF ALL DEPARTMENTS AND DIVISIONS


CAPTURING OF STUDENT RESULTS ON ITS

TUT’s current policy on the allocation of financial aid are being compromised by bursary allocations from faculties, departments etc.  These allocations are in contradiction with allocations made by the Directorate of Financial Aid applying these policies.  
As transparency and equitability are of the utmost importance in allocating financial aid we therefore request all Academic Faculties and Departments not to allocate any financial support to any student without consulting the Directorate of Financial Aid.
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